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What’s Happening… 

-Overcomers is every Thursday, 6pm at C3 
Church. 

-Women’s Bible Study will be taking a break 
for the summer. 

-Worship, every 1st & 3rd Wednesday, 6pm 
at the Men’s Ministry. 

-CareCenter Church Service, Sunday’s 2pm 
at RealLife Church Building. 

Did You Know? 
Human Trafficking happens in 

Arkansas 
Since 2007, the total number of 

 Calls: 883 
Cases: 231 

Victims: 390 
These are current as ofJune 30, 

2018.This year alone there has been 
54 calls and 29 cases reported. 
Human Trafficking happens to 

women, men, and children.  
For more info: 

humantraffickinghotline.org/state/
arkansas

NEWS  
From The Heart of CareCenter Ministries
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CareCenter had the opportunity to serve 
alongside Baxter Regional Medical Center at the 
40th Annual Health Fair and Expo. On 
Wednesday, April 24th, our serve team helped 
with parking and housekeeping at the fairgrounds 
as well as preparing the chicken fajitas for all of 
the vendors and attendees. On Thursday, April 
25th, we continued with any help that was needed 
and with tear down and clean up at the close of 
the event. We are very grateful to Baxter 
Regional Medical Center for the donation of 
fajitas and other snacks to the ministry. It was 
such a blessing and joy for us to serve and assist 
the members of our community. Thank you Baxter 
Regional Medical Center; we are so honored.

Loving and Serving 
 Our Partners
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A True Example Of 
Community SupportTestimonies

 Keturah’s Story

Ron’s Story
   My name is Ron Culver, and I have struggled with addiction for the last 30 years. I am only alive 
by the grace of God.  I always thought I was a Christian, but once I came here, I discovered a true 
relationship with Christ. I realize now that I was only going through the motions before.  God 
brought me to CareCenter on November 21st, 2018, and I was baptized by Pastor Ty on December 
9th, 2018.  That’s when my true healing began. I am now a new creation, and I’m experiencing daily 
growth in my spiritual walk.  Since I’ve been here, God has been moving in all parts of my life.  He’s 
begun restoring my family, which I once thought was impossible. He is so good! The 5 months that 
I’ve been here have been such a blessing. My faith continues to grow with each passing day, and 
I’m looking forward to seeing what God has in store for my next 7 months here. Thank you God for 
your blessings and for my CareCenter family!

   My name is Keturah, and I’ve been at CareCenter for 3 months.  Before I came here, I thought I 
had it all together. Then, in the blink of an eye, I lost it all. I found myself once again in a jail cell 
alone, afraid, broken, and crying out for help. I’ve spent 2/3 of my life deeply lost in drug addiction.  
I was also enslaved by my need to feel accepted and loved.  I got to the point where I had given up 
hope and was left questioning the value of my life.Then, one night, the Holy Spirit led me to write to 
Pastor Ty about CareCenter.   I'm so glad I did!   CareCenter fought to get me accepted into the 
program, and through the love and acceptance shown to me by the ministry, I’ve come   to truly 
accept and receive the love of the Father. Now, I'm standing in the gap for my three teenaged 
children and breaking off generational curses. God is renewing and restoring me piece by piece.  He 
is transforming me into the God fearing woman, wife, and mother He created me to be.  I now know 
that life isn't about getting high or fulfilling the expectations of others.  It's about fulfilling God's 
almighty purpose and calling for me. Today, I'm happy to be alive and thankful to God for bringing 
me to CareCenter.
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Still Running the Race of Faith

6 Month Awards 
Ashton Mathis  
Elyssa Turner 
Crissy Brigman

Overcomer Awards 
Scott Jenkins 
Paul Langford 
Ron Culver 
Jesse Miller 

Tim Franklin 
Greg Dees
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Tommy Moser 
Paul Hampton  
Gabriel Cena 

You Belong Here

CareCenter Church wants to welcome everyone 
to our services on Sunday’s at 2:00pm, held at 
the Realife Church Building. We have a 
Kingdom Kids Ministry for kids 0-6 and 7-12. 
Come and experience the freedom that God 
has for you!

“Now the Lord is the Spirit, and where the 

Spirit of the Lord is, there is freedom.” 

2 corinthians 3:17

The 4th annual CareCenter Ministries Friendraiser was 
held April 13th, 2019, at the Baxter County 
Fairgrounds. This event is used to bring awareness of 
our ministry to the public. We would like to thank 
everyone who helped make this year’s event possible and 
those who came out and donated. Without your support, 
we couldn’t do what we do! If you missed it this year, 
look for our 5th annual Friendraiser coming next year in 
April 2020. 

Another Year of God’s Glory
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Care Center Ministries was able to help Feed the 
Pack raise $25,002.00 on April 26th, by collecting 
donations at the intersection of Cardinal and Hwy 
62. Feed the Pack is a one-day fundraiser held by 
Arvest Bank and The Food Bank of North Central 
Arkansas that supports the Food Bank’s Backpack 
Program. The donations raised will allow the food 
bank to provide 125,010 meals to food-insecure 
children throughout the Twin Lakes Area.  Care 
Center Ministries was blessed to be able to 
partner with the community for such a great cause 
and be part of the great success! 

We are Here to Serve

On March 31st, Pastor Blake Atchison and Pastor 
Dalton Lind laid hands on CareCenter resident of 10 
months Justin Tomlinson praying blessings over him as 
he prepared to embark on God’s assignment for him in 
Mississippi. Justin felt God really lay on his heart 
that He wanted him to go and be part of helping with 
the new CareCenter in Jackson, Mississippi. So, 
Justin is following God where He leads and will be 
down there helping out wherever he can. We at 
CareCenter Mountain Home pray for continued 
blessings over him and CareCenter Mississippi as they 
continue doing God’s work.

Embracing the Call of God

The Bob Davis Veterans Center 
Mission Statement  

We are a private 501(c)(3), non-profit organization 
with a desire to give back and help our homeless 

veterans integrate into society with dignity and pride. 
The center aims to provide food, shelter, and clothing 

along with faith-based counseling, job training, 
education and job placement assistance. Our goal is 
to offer other individual services needed to help each 
veteran get back to a secure, happy, and productive 

place in society. These veterans signed a blank check 
for us, so let’s give them “ a hand up…not just a hand 

out” 
The total cost to rehab the center is $180,000. 

Your tax-deductible gift furthers our effort to help 
veterans.  

Mailing address - 712 Bradly Dr. Mountain Home Ar, 
72653 

Contact - Joana Farris 870-404-6556  
Email - joanna@twinlakesthunder.com 

mailto:joanna@twinlakesthunder.com
mailto:joanna@twinlakesthunder.com
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We would like to extend a big CareCenter 
thank you to Lisa Lind for coming to serve with 
the women’s ministry. She has helped the 
women prepare their garden along with 
donating all the vegetables for it. The women 
have been very blessed to get to work 
alongside her and are learning a lot of hands-
on discipleship through gardening. We 
appreciate you and your servant’s heart so 
much Ms. Lisa! If you would like to donate any 
items to help the Women’s Ministry garden 
their needs are Garden Sheers, 3 Hoes, 
wheelbarrow, rock rakes, and 2 cattle panels 
or something similar. Items can be brought up 
to our office or call 870-701-5078. 

Thank you Ms. Lisa Lind 

On Thursday, April 25th, 2019, CareCenter’s 
Blake Atchison and Lacy Hampton were guests of 
honor at a dinner hosted by the Mountain Home 
Business and Professional Women’s Club at the 
Big Creek Country Club. CareCenter was very 
blessed to receive a generous donation of $3,000 
from the club! We thank the BPW Club for their 
generosity and support!!! 

Business Professional 
 Women’s Club

For Donating the flowers for our 
Friendraiser this year.

Bringing Our Youth Together

Men and Ladies of Honor has leased a building in 
town that will allow us to better serve the youth in 
our community this summer and into next school 
year! We are calling it “THE UNIT” and our vision 
for The Unit is to provide a place of united worship 
and prayer for the youth in our community



CARE CENTER MOUNTAIN HOME, INC.

P.O. BOX 354

MOUNTAIN HOME, AR 72654

CareCenter Spotlight

  CareCenter Ministries is a 501c3 non-profit. Partner with us financially to better serve our community.

Our purpose is to advance the Kingdom of God by loving and serving our community.

Call today! 
870-425-2610


